
From: sean mcdevitt   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 12:32 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Submission re Gold Mining in Leitrim 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Regarding Minister Eamon Ryans recently granted prospecting licenses for 47 townlands in 
Co. Leitrim,  
I wish to submit my objection to this carbon heavy, energy intensive industry. 
 
Mining often leads to air, land and water pollution, and impacts tourism. 
 
I respectfully submit my objection and request that the licenses are cancelled. 
 
Regards, 
Sean McDevitt 
 


